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Food Allergies and Intolerances Statement 
 
 
The School caters for those children with food allergies and intolerances.  It is important to 
advise the School of these when joining. 
 
Children in Years 3 - 6 with food allergies and intolerances are advised to speak to a member 
of the catering team when making their choice of what to eat.  The catering team, in 
consultation with parents, are fully aware of all the children who have specific dietary 
requirements and therefore are able to give advice on which foods are suitable. 
 
For those children below Year 3 the staff member will check with the catering team as to the 
content of the meals.  The Pre-Prep staff take responsibility for ensuring that those children 
with food allergies and intolerances are given appropriate meals.  
 
No nuts are used in any recipe within the kitchen, however, we cannot guarantee that there 
are no nuts in the School. 
 
Our procedures for managing food allergies also takes into account the legal requirements of 
Natasha’s Law (October 2021). 
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